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1. Question from Cllr Caroline Roberts 
 

Would the Executive member join me in publicly thanking the RUH for their 
contribution of £15,000 towards parking and safety measures in the residential roads 
surrounding the hospital? Would he also join me in thanking the members of the 
hospital’s Facilities Consultative Committee, (which includes members from within 
the hospital, local residents from Newbridge ward, as well as local councillors), and 
our council officers who have worked on this issue, who have through pressure and 
negotiation over a number of years managed to secure this contribution from the 
RUH? 

Answer by Executive Councillor Sir Elgar Jenkins  

Yes.  This has been a good example of us all working together. 

Supplementary question 

Can the Executive Member give me an assurance that the funding will be allocated 
for the correct purpose, and directed to ease the problems of the residents most 
affected for the longest period? 

Answer by Executive Councillor Sir Elgar Jenkins  

I will seek to do so. 
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